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 November 16,2015 703-549-6610 (fax) 

The Honorable Tim Walz 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1034 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Fax: 202-225-3433 

Dear Congressman Walz: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Honor America's Guard-Reserve 
Retirees Act" (H.R.1384). To honor those who have served as a military reservist and retired by 
allowing them to be called a veteran. 

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at BrianC@fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

Le~~ 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 


